
Dear staff of WGTK-FM, 

When Dr. Campbell discussed the topic of an internship, she impressed on me that if the 

workers wanted me to make them coffee, then I should ask if they wanted sugar or creamer with 

it. Although my time spent at WGTK in Greenville entailed almost none of that, I believe that 

my internship experience has been worthwhile in several ways. 

First, my time with Angelo was quite productive. (Okay, so I love being punny.) He 

showed me a little of how he managed the production order forms and broadcast agreement 

forms. I had the opportunity to give suggestions regarding voice over copy script, as well as to 

assist with editing of 30-second promos and spots as well as full-length broadcasts, and more.  

Second, photography being one of my hobbies, I was also glad to help with taking 

photos, especially since Dibet mentioned before my interview with Joey that the station could 

use some help with social media. I did not expect, however, before looking into doing the 

internship interview, that I would get to see Cyprus (a.k.a., Josh) for another semester. He and I 

had had an audio class together back in college, and I am thankful for his realistic cheerfulness. 

I also enjoyed some of the firsts that I was able to experience, such as the first time 

actually participating in a remote broadcast for a non-college radio station. Having Dennis Prager 

in the studio was a blast, and seeing Medved in person was a plus as well. Directing traffic at a 

station event was also rather new, and I certainly did not expect coming into the internship that I 

would get to ride with Joey in the WGTK van as we did to Plan First. 

I thank the whole staff for taking the time to give me the opportunity to see the station in 

action (from Gallagher to Dave to Lori), as well as to know a little of what it is like to add one 

station to another. Yoso and Dibet were also very amiable and no doubt made and continue to 

make a positive contribution to the workplace atmosphere, including during the transition. 

Best of wishes on your future endeavors, 

Sincerely, 

Zack Kendall 


